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Heller Receives Award From American Legion
(Washington, D.C.) – Today the American Legion presented U.S. Senators Dean Heller (R-NV) and Jon Tester (D-MT) an award for their sponsorship of legislation that modernizes the American Legion. Senators Heller and Tester crafted the legislation to change the way veterans can pay membership dues to the American Legion, Sons of the American Legion, and the American Legion Auxiliary and to protect these organizations from frivolous lawsuits. 

The American Legion’s charter, which is approved by Congress, required veterans to pay membership dues only by cash or check.  The Tester-Heller bill allows the organization to accept debit and credit card payments online. The Senators say the change makes it easier for newer generations of veterans to become members and pay dues.

“It is truly an honor to receive this award. The American Legion has been a powerful and effective advocate for our nation’s veterans for many decades,” Heller said.  “For this reason, I have worked to ensure that the Legion continues having the flexibility it needs to operate efficiently.  This legislation expands veterans’ access to the Legion’s many resources by allowing veterans to pay their dues online and protecting the organization from frivolous lawsuits.”

American Legion National Commander Fang Wong praised Heller for his efforts, “The leadership and efforts of Senator Heller were instrumental in our mission to pass our charter amendment. His actions led to passage in a mere six days this past October.”

Senator Heller was the lead Republican on the bill, which President Obama signed into law on December 13, 2011. 
###
